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City of Lakeview Heights 
385 Circle Drive 

Morehead, KY  40351 
 

MEETING OF THE CITY COMMISSION  
Thursday, September 1, 2016 

 
A meeting of the City Commission was held at the Robert Stivers Community Building,               
385 Circle Drive, Lakeview Heights, with the following present: 
 
Commission Members Present:    Others Present: 
David Bolt, Mayor                                                            Peggy Stinson 
Bob Camuel, Commissioner     Tim Miller 
Mary Magrane, Commissioner    Jennifer Bolt 
Sam Mason, Commissioner       
Commission Members Absent: 
Eddie Sorrell, Commissioner 
     
  
CALL TO ORDER 
Mayor Bolt called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
MINUTES 
Commissioner Mason made a motion to accept the previous meeting minutes as presented.  
Commissioner Magrane made a second to the motion and it carried. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS – VISITORS 
Ms. Stinson does not think the tree trimmers did a good job on the back entrance and she is also 
concerned about grass being thrown on the streets when property owners are mowing their 
grass.   
 
Mayor Bolt will address the grass issue in an upcoming newsletter. 
 
Dr. Miller asked that the tree growing at the bottom of the front hill entrance be cut down in 
order to have a clear line of sight.   He also asked that the area on the front entrance hill that was 
dug up to look for a water leak be paved.   
 
Mayor Bolt advised the Commission that the paving is already scheduled and he will look at the 
tree at the bottom of the hill. 
 
OLD BUSINESS      

Signs for Dumping Ordinance 
The signs are due to arrive any day. 
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 Stump Removal and Right of Way Cut-back on City Streets 
The contractor has completed his work.  Commissioner Mason will check the cut-back for 
the back entrance to see if there needs to be additional work done in that area. 
 
Other Old Business 
Mayor Bolt has called about the No Litterig sign on Bluestone Road being moved closer to 
US 60. 
 
The Commission tabled discussion on collection of motor vehicle tax for the tax year 2017. 

 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
 Treasurer’s Report 

The monthly Financial Report was presented by the Treasurer.    Commissioner Magrane 
made a motion to accept the report as presented.  Commissioner Mason made a second 
to the motion and the motion carried. 

 
Other New Business 
Materials required to be distributed to officials (Your Duty Under the Law, etc.) have been 
sent electronically to each Commission member.   
 

With no further business pending and through unanimous consent the meeting was adjourned at 
6:20 p.m. 
 
 
 
________________________________             __________________________________ 
David Bolt, Mayor     Jennifer Bolt, City Clerk/Treasurer  


